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PORT GREGORY - LANDCORP RELEASE 

487. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

(1) When was the last release of crown land or any other land for the subdivision at Port Gregory by 
LandCorp? 

(2) Have there been any further proposals for the release of more crown land for subdivision at 
Port Gregory and; if so, when will it be released?  

Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1) No crown land or other land has been issued by the Department for Planning and Infrastructure to 
LandCorp for subdivision at Port Gregory. 

(2) The subdivision of land at Port Gregory is being investigated, with any release dependent on the 
viability of providing potable water and other services to the town.  

 


